
February 2016 

Next meeting March 12th at 9:00 am. 

You are invited to join us in our HOG Den at 

L-A Harley-Davidson 

839 Main Street 

Lewiston, ME 04210 

Hot Line (207)758-0633 

 

FOLLOW US 

Officers: 

Director: Kathi Yergin (kril62@aol.com)  

Asst Director: Cindy Rogers 

(crogerssqueal@gmail.com)  

Treasurer: Frank Welch, Jr 

(fwelch75788@roadrunner.com) 

Secretary: Don Gabriel (dgabriel@maine.rr.com) 
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Maine HOG Rally 

The 2016 Maine HOG Rally will be in Bangor, July 13 through 

July 16th. A block of 12 rooms have been reserved (under 

Cindy Rogers) at $129/night, so if you plan to attend call now 

and reserve your room! Rooms can be reserved from 1 to 4 

nights. 

The chapter will be coordinating the lighted bike show being 

held on Friday evening. Jerry is heading this up so if you are 

interested in helping please get in touch with Jerry.  

Visit www.mestatehogrally.com for Rally details. 

 

Activities 

Bowling party will be held at Spare Time Lanes in Lewiston on 

March 20, 2016 from 12:00 to 2:00 p.m. The cost is $14.50 for 

bowling and food or $8.00 for either one individually.  

Please sign up and pay at the March 12th chapter meeting or 

contact Sandra 

 

 

Silent Auction 

This year’s Silent Auction will be held April 16 , 2016 from 

10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the HOG’s Den @ L-A Harley. We 

have had a terrific success rate with the past year’s Silent 

Auction and are hoping for the same this year.   

To make it a success we need your help.  Although the event 

is being put on as a Ladies of Harley event, we welcome the 

help, support and donations from anyone who wishes to do 

so.  (Not just the Ladies of Harley ---  We would never leave 

the “men folk” out).  Anything and everything is very much 

appreciated.   

Donations can be dropped off at L-A Harley and put in the 

locked closet.  (See Patrick at the Service Dept for the key).  

We will be taking donations right up until the day before the 

auction but would really like to have all donations before the 

Chapter meeting which is the Saturday prior to the auction on 

April 16, 2016.  We will be tagging the items after the meeting 

to get everything inventoried.  Our best sellers, of course, are 

Harley items (new and used) but they do not have to be HD 

products.  If you have quality items that you believe will be 

beneficial to the auction, we would love to have your donation.  

If you have any questions, please contact Lorrie 

(thesizzleshack@yahoo.com, 841-9066) 

The Silent Auction is a lot of work and needs a team effort --- 

it is a worthwhile and beneficial event.  Together let’s make 

this another successful year! 

 

Chapter Updates 

Membership: 

- 119 members strong! 

- Happy Birthday to our February birthday members! 

- 2016 dues are due ($20), please check your national mem-

bership 

New Business:  

- HOT (HOG Officer Training) is in April. Contact Kathi for de-

tails 

- CONGRATULATIONS to Walter & Rita on their recent  

engagement!! 
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